
Asphalting works
Northern park ‘n’ ride 
From Friday 13 June 2025  

What?

As part of Lindum station’s northern carpark expansion, Queensland Rail’s 
contractor will be undertaking carpark resurfacing works in the coming weeks.

Surface preparation (priming) will commence on Friday 13 June, followed by 
asphalting works over two days, from Monday 16 June.

Priming activities involve a truck spraying a bitumen-based emulsion onto the 
carpark surface. (This is similar to works recently undertaken in Eccles Street.)

Nearest residents may notice an odour associated with the priming spray and 
subsequent asphalting works. We apologise for any inconvenience.

When?
Preparation activities (priming): Friday 13 June, 6am to 6pm (day shift only), 
with works to continue on Saturday 14 June if required.

Asphalting works: Monday 16 and Tuesday 17 June, 6am to 6pm (day shift 
only). Works may continue over the remaining weekdays, if required.

Where?
Lindum station northern park ‘n’ ride.

Project vehicles may access the work zone via Eccles Street and the North Road 
site gate.  

Impacts

Asphalting/resurfacing 
works

Truck movements and the 
operation of asphalting 
plant and equipment

Day shifts (including 
Saturday works)

Odour - primer and 
asphalt

Traffic management to 
assist project vehicles 
accessing the work zone

Every effort will be made to carry out these works with respect for our valued neighbours. We apologise for 
any inconvenience and thank you for your patience while we build you a better Lindum station. Works may 
be subject to change due to weather conditions and operational requirements.

If you would like to receive electronic copies of our works notices, please sign up at 
queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotification

For more information, free call 1800 722 203 or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au
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